
 
 

November 2017 

Australian Technology Park Redevelopment  
Information about Tower Crane Installation  

 

Dear neighbour, 

 
On Friday 10th & Saturday 11th November 2017 Mirvac will be installing the first Tower Crane 
for the development on Lot 12 (Building 2) at Australian Technology Park. The works will 
involve the setting up of a mobile crane on Central Ave. (see below map). The components 
for the crane will be delivered on trucks that will enter the precinct via Davy Rd. 
 
There will be exclusion zones and traffic changes in place on Central Ave during lifting 
operations. Public pedestrian access will be maintained on Central Ave and access to 
existing carparks and loading docks will also be maintained. 
 
The works are scheduled to be completed on Friday & Saturday however progress could 
potentially be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances such as inclement weather.  
 

Ongoing Communication 

Mirvac aims to share information in a timely way using a range of communication tools and 
seeks to respond quickly to stakeholder’s concerns and questions. This includes further 
information about the project and construction updates. This will also be available on our 
website.  

For any further information please contact the Mirvac Australian Technology Park 
Community Relations Team via the 24hr phone 1800 870 549 or email 
atp.communications@mirvac.com.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Kim Elliott 

ATP Communications Specialist 
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